
December 1st 2024
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

Contact Me!
Email: katie@ktkey.org

Instagram: 
@katie.harper1
@ktkeydiv5a

Hi guys! I hope you are all having
a good school and success in your
clubs. Please remember to pay
your club dues. If these dues are
not paid by December 1st, your
club will become delinquent. If
not paid by February 1st, your club
will be suspended. Please reach
out if you need assistance or have
any questions about the dues
process. 

Calender of
Events

Febuary 1st 2025
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Febuary 2025
Start Electing Club

Officers

March 14th-16th 2025
District Convention in
Lexington Kentucky

KATIEKATIE
KEEPING UP WITH 

Division 5a                                         November Newsletter

Monthly
Updates

FebuaryMarch 2025
Divisional Meeting:

Spring Rally

July 2025
International Convention

in Orlando, Florida



Fall Rally 2024 was a huge success. Around 750
members met at Dollywood last month to get
district updates, reveal the DCON theme, and

have lots of fun with other key clubbers! It was so
amazing to speak to you all and get the chance to

meet you throughout the day. 

Fall Rally Recap



Contact Info

I am excited to work with you all
this year and to make sure we can

communicate, I need your club
contact info. If you have already
had elections, I would love it if

current officers or advisors would
send me your club officers' updated

information. Thank you!   

Dues

Dues became delinquent on December 1st,
2024. This year, our dues are $20. Your
club might add onto these dues, so they
can have money to use. Make sure that

your club is collecting and paying dues for
all members. If you do not pay your dues,
there will be consequences, such as your

club becoming delinquent, or suspended. If
you have any questions, please reach out. 


